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February 9, 1972

Mrs. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mrs. Gilpin;

Thank you very much for forwarding the checks as donations 
to the Betty Foster Memorial. Per your instructions, we are using 
these funds to continue building up our Library, primarily in Indian 
Studie s.

I think that this is a well thought out plan on your part in 
soliciting funds on our behalf. This will be a great tribute to a 
great friend of the Navajo people, Mrs. Foster.

I hope that you will come by and visit when you are out on 
the Navajo and spend some time in the kind of life that we have, 
and hopefully that you will get something in the way of information 
in your next book on the Navajo College.

My very good wishes to you for this year.

Sincerely,

Nqd A. 
President

Hatathli

“SOME MEN SEE THINGS AS THEY ARE AND ASK WHY.. .1 DREAM THINGS THAT NEVER WERE AND ASK WHY NOT"


